
Dear Members

TASSIE’S GRANDDAUGHTER LARA
We’ve had a thank you letter from Tara, Tassie’s granddaughter, who we helped with a fundraiser 
for her trip to the USA.  I will re-type it here:

I’d like to thank everyone who helped me travel to USA and supported me through all the 
fundraising enabling me to travel to LA. The tour was nothing short of incredible! 

During our two weeks over there we did many, many, workshops and talked with agents. This trip 
has greatly inspired me and allowed me to visit all different aspects of dance. The trip encouraged 
me to make friends, step out of my comfort zone, perform in front of large crowds of people and 
overall experience so much more.

I couldn’t be more grateful to have been allowed the chance to travel overseas and open my mind to 
much bigger things for the future. Thank you to everyone who supported me, I could not be more 
appreciative.

Regards Lara.

NEW DEMO REQUEST:
We have been asked if we have any volunteers who would like to entertain at a nursing  home in 
Banora Point. If anyone can spare 45 min of their time on a weekday to give the residents a 
beautiful memory, please let me now. Kelly Gawthorne is the organiser, and I  have said I’ll try and 
get someone for her.  Some of  our members live on the southern end of the Gold Coast, and may 
like to help.

THE GOOD OL’ COUNTRY BOYS
We’re looking forward to seeing a new band this Wednesday night, The Good Ol’ Country Boys. 
They should get your feet itching to get on the dance floor with their wonderful mixture of great 
dancing music. The committee welcome feedback on how you like them, and whether we want to 
get them back again.

STATE OF ORIGIN
State of Origin is on Wednesday night as well, so will have the game on the TV for those who love 
their football, so you don’t have to stay home and watch it, come and join your friends to watch it in 
between dances.

Kind regards

Pauline Schafer
Publicity Officer
Gold Coast Rockers
Email: dancerpauline@me.com
Phone 0410 291 173
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